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Pipe installation on Pyrmont Bridge Road in Annandale   

The M4-M5 Link Tunnels project team will undertake night work to complete a 

water connection service on Pyrmont Bridge Road, Annandale. 

What we're doing 

The night work will be carried out on Thursday 2 February and Thursday 16 February 

2023 between 8:00pm - 5:00am, weather and site permitting.  

Due to the high volume of traffic during the day, this work will be done at night to 

ensure the safety of pedestrians, motorists and workers. Driveway access to all 

businesses and residences will be maintained during these works. 

The work will involve: 

• setting up a safe work area with site specific environmental controls 

• traffic and pedestrian management to ensure the safety of motorists, residents 

and workers 

• implementing lane closures on Pyrmont Bridge Road  

• closing Bignell Lane (temporary closure) 

• excavating the road  

• testing and connecting the new section of pipeline installed in December 

• connecting the new section of pipeline to the water main network 

• re-instating the road. 

 

Equipment required for this work includes, but is not limited to, generators, pumps, 

standpipes, hoses, excavator, tip truck, concrete saw, sucker truck, sweeper, light 

towers and light vehicles (including traffic control vehicles).  

How this affects you  

This work is expected to have some noise impacts on nearby residents and 

businesses and we are committed to minimising construction noise by: 

• using non-tonal reversing beepers on all machinery 

• turning off equipment and vehicles when not in use  

• instructing workers to keep noise to a minimum. 
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When 

Thursday 2 February and 

Thursday 16 February 2023 

 

Hours of operation  

Nightshift: 8:00pm - 5:00am  

Where 

Pyrmont Bridge Road, 

Annandale. 

 

For more information  

Call 1800 660 248, email your 

enquiry to: info@m4-

m5linktunnels.com.au  

 

 

 

We speak  

your language 
 

Need an interpreter? 

Call the Translating and  

Interpreting Service on  

131 450. 
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Temporary changes to traffic routes around the work site will be required. Traffic control and signage will be in place to 

assist motorists, pedestrians and cyclists through these changes.  

If you have an enquiry or complaint or you want to provide feedback about this update, please contact the M4-M5 Link 

Tunnels Project team toll free on 1800 660 248, email info@m4-m5linktunnels.com.au or write to PO Box 63, Mascot 

NSW 1460. 

Location of upcoming night work   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@m4-m5linktunnels.com.au

